## RTM PUBLIC WORKS MEETING

**DATE;** Public Works – Tuesday March 31, 2020

**TIME;** 1:30 PM meeting start, ZOOM on-line meeting

**PURPOSE**; Review WPLO approvals for Kings Highway Bridge and Compo Sidewalk.

**PRESENTED BY;** Peter Ratkiewich & Keith Wilberg, Public Works Department

The Public Works Department is requesting the WPLO approval of the RTM for the two projects, Kings Highway North Bridge and the Compo Road North sidewalk, which both fall under the WPLO (Waterway Protection Line Ordinance). Both projects previously received WPLO approval from the Conservation Commission and the Flood and Erosion Control Board.

The two projects were previously approved for funding by the full RTM at prior meetings in 2020 and 2019.

There was discussion regarding the timing of the projects, the schedule of the work and if neighbors had been informed of the project. The committee voted unanimously to recommend WPLO approval of both projects to the full RTM.

## In attendance;

<u>PW Comm</u> - Jay Keenan (chair/reporter), Lou Mall, Matt Mandell, Chris Tait, Peter Gold, Cathy Talmadge, Dick Lowenstein, Jack Klinge, Andrew Colabella

TOW - Jim Marpe, Patty Strauss, Eileen Flug